DIVISION ADVISORY 0%, S, 2025

In compliance with DepEd Order {DO) No. 8, s. 2013, this advisory is issued not for
endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel /staff, as well as the concerned public.

(Visit depedtacurong.org)

May 26, 2025

ATTENDANCE TO THE 127t PHILIPPINE INDEPENDENCE DAY

The City Government of Tacurong extends a cordial invitation to all
concerned parties to participate in the commemoration of the 127t Philippine
Independence Day, on June 12, 2025, 7:00 am. The event will be held at
Tacurong City Hall Compound.

All members of the DMANCOM are enjoined to participate to the solemn
observance of this significant occasion.

All attendees are requested to wear Barong Tagalog, Filipiniana, or any
formal white attire,

Furthermore, in line also with this national celebration, and pursuant to
Republic Act No. 8491, otherwise known as the Flag and Heraldic Code of the
Philippines, all office and the public schools are respectfully encouraged to
prominently display the Philippine flags from May 28 to June 12, 2025, in
observance of National Flag Days leading up to Independence Day.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.
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Republic of the Philippines
City Government of Tacurong

OFFICE OF THE CITY MAYOR

May 5, 2025 {‘ @

MR. GILDO G. MOSQUEDA, CESE ;e J1ye
Superintendent “
DepEd City Schools Division of Tacurong ’
Alunan Highway, City of Tacurong

Dear Sir: e

Mainabyanun Tacurong!

The City Government of Tacurong will commemorate the 127th Philippine Independence Day on June
12, 2025, 7:00 am at the Tacurong City Hall Compound. This annual celebration serves as a reminder of
our nation's hard-fought freedom and enduring patriotism. As we celebrate this important milestone,
we also renew our collective commitment to uphold the values of liberty, unity, and national pride that
continue to inspire our journey as Filipinos.

In line with this, we would like to extend an invitation to your association to participate in the wreath-
laying ceremony, a solemn tribute to our heroes who fought for independence. Additionally, we kindly
request that your organization to bring flowers to be laid alongside the wreaths as a symbol of
remembrance and respect. To uphold the significance of the occasion, we kindly request attendees to
wear Barong Tagalog, Filipiniana, or any formal white attire.

Furthermore, in line also with this national celebration, and pursuant to Republic Act No. 8491,
otherwise known as the Flag and Heraldic Code of the Philippines, we respectfully encourage your
office and the public schools to prominently display the Philippine flags from May 28 to June 12, 2025,
in observance of National Flag Days leading up to Independence Day.

For inquiries and confirmation, you may contact Emelie P. Jamorabon, our Tourism Officer at the CMO -
Tourism Section, 2F City Hall Building, City of Tacurong or you may call (064) 422-0907/0967 028 0599.

Thank you for considering our invitation. We eagerly anticipate your positive response on this matter.

Sincerely, Scan for Tacurong City Tourism’s

Official Facebook Page

'iOSEPH GEORGE L\\L.ECHONSITO, MD, DPI&
City Mayor

CMO-TOURISM
epjfrsm

3rd Floor, City Hall Building, Alunan Highway, Tacurong City 9800 | (064) 562-0188 | cityoftacurong@yahoo.com
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